
January 7, 2025 

RE: Perfluoroalkylated Substances (PFAS) 

Royal Containers Ltd. declares that the corrugated cartons that we manufacture 
to the best of our knowledge do not intentionally add or exceed the reportable 
threshold of 0.1%  of any PFAS compounds listed under the U.S FDA. 

Respectfully,  

Martin Todd 

Director of Quality & Safety 
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